Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF BENGUET
La Trinidad
Bidg and Awards Committee

(Infrastructure Projects)

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 12-2021

TO: All Prospective Bidders;
Members, Bids and Awards Committee-Infra; and
Others Concerned

As a result of some technical difficulty in the internet connection, there has been a delay in the posting of
the projects in the PhilGEPS thus causing the movement of the posting date and availability of bidding documents
from January 8-15, 2021 to January 9-16, 2021 and from January 8 to February 1, 2021 to January 9 to February
1, 2021 respectively.

Hence, this supplemental bid bulletin is hereby issued to rectify the above-mentioned date of posting and
availability of bidding documents indicated in the Invitation to Bid (1.B.) to coincide with the date indicated in the
PhilGEPS.

Except with the above-mentioned corrections, the other details indicated in the I.B. which is scheduled for
opening on February 2, 2021 stands the same as posted.

Please be guided accordingly.

Issued this 12t day of January, 2021

Very truly yours,

Provintial Legal Offick
BAC Infrastructure Chairperson



